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Dear Parents/Carers/Colleagues  
 
SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2019/20 – FORMAL CONSULTATION  
 
I am writing to let you know that a formal consultation on proposed changes to school 
admission arrangements and changes to primary school catchment areas due to come into 
effect from September 2019, will run from Monday 6 November and until 5pm on Friday 
15 December 2017.  
 
The schools involved in this consultation are; Barons Court Primary School, Blenheim 
Primary School, Chalkwell Hall Infant and Chalkwell Hall Junior Schools, Darlinghurst 
Academy, Earls Hall Primary School, Eastwood Primary School, Fairways Primary School, 
Edwards Hall Primary School, Heycroft Primary School, Leigh North Street Primary, Temple 
Sutton Primary School,  West Leigh Infant and West Leigh Junior Schools. 
 

We would like to hear from you. 
 
This formal consultation process follows the recently completed ‘listening and engagement’ 
exercise which has helped to inform the proposed changes that are now being put out to 
public consultation. 

 
Even if you participated in the ‘listening and engagement’ phase, it is vital that you give us 
your views as part of the formal consultation period.  We want as many local people as 
possible to have their say, so please access the proposals and the response form online at: 
www.southend.gov.uk/schoolconsultation   Please ensure that you respond by the deadline 
which is 5pm on Friday 15 December 2017. 
 
We are also holding an open session on 23 November from 6.30-8.30 pm at the Civic 
Centre.  Please register for this session by registering on 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/myevent?eid=39288760741.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Catherine Braun 
Group Manager: Access and Inclusion  
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